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DID YOU KNOW..? 

CASLPO NEEDS YOUR E-MAIL? 

DATED January, 2013 

 

 

CASLPO uses your email address as the first and foremost medium for communicating with 

you. For this reason, we must have a valid email address in order to inform you regarding 

virtually all of the activities of the College including: 

 new documents  

 registration renewals 

 quality assurance participation (notice of peer assessment) 

 surveys 

 membership input to practice standards 

 elections 

It is expected that in order for members to meet the professional standards as described in 

the Quality Assurance Regulation, 2012 (Section 2(2)1.iii) they must remain current in 

clinical practice, including advances in technology. It is therefore assumed that each 

member has the ability to access email, at a minimum. 

Furthermore, the CASLPO By-Law 2011-6, (Section 8.1.3) states members must provide, 

when requested, their email address. 

Please contact CASLPO as soon as possible if you have not provided us with a current email 

address.  

Please mention this to your colleagues if you think they may have missed this 

message. 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us at caslpo@caslpo.com 

or phone us at 416-975-5347 or 1-800-993-9459. 

http://www.e-laws.gov.on.ca/html/regs/english/elaws_regs_120373_e.htm
http://www.caslpo.com/sites/default/uploads/files/LAW_EN_6_The_Register.pdf
mailto:caslpo@caslpo.com

